This is your official Ballot for 2021 WFSC Directors

* Print this ballot, fill it out and mail it by Nov 2 to WFSC, Box 4849, Wichita Falls 76308. Or, you can bring it to the General Membership Meeting Nov 5, 7 p.m. at the Clubhouse.

Also, you may instead hit "reply" to this e-mail and let us know who you want to vote for. <u>Be sure to include your name</u>. (That e-mail address is sailing@wfsail.com).

Voters may opt for any write-in candidates. Only one vote per membership will be counted.

Votes will be tallied at the General Membership Meeting.

Commodore	Debra Halter
Vice Commodore	Glen Spadin
Rear Commodore	Freddie Kennedy
Treasurer	Matt Baker
Secretary	Lee Havins

Club Member Signature